@ Western Oregon UNIVERSITY

To: Faculty Senate
From: Sue Kunda, Library
Date: April 6, 2017
RE: Library Survey

The Library is conducting a satisfaction survey, which should take less than ten minutes
to answer. The survey measures the use and quality of library services, collections, and
facilities and will help us identify gaps between what you need and what we deliver. We
will use the survey results to evaluate our performance and help make improvements to
the services we offer. All responses are anonymous.

Faculty can find the Teaching Faculty survey by clicking on this link.

All those who complete the survey are eligible to enter a drawing for a $25 gift card to
use at The Press (or any other Campus Dining establishment). Your entry to the
drawing is not linked to your survey responses. The winners of the gift cards will be
drawn on May 1, 2017, after the surveys have closed to the public.

Please direct questions about the survey to Janeanne Rockwell-Kincanon, Public
Services Librarian, at kincanj@wou.edu or 503-838-9493.
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